
 
 
 
School Newsletter           25/11/21 
 
Celebrations: 

 

 
 
Updated COVID advice: 
Pupils who are household contacts are advised to stay at home for 5 days, limit social contact and 
get a PCR test before coming back.  
 
Christmas Dinner: 
Christmas dinner will be next week on Wednesday the 1st December. Unfortunately, due to 
COVID-19 parents will not be able to join in this year. Booking is via ParentPay – this will be a 
usual lunchtime booking. There will be the option of traditional roast turkey, or vegetarian sausage 
roll.  

Funeral Mon 29th November – this Monday:  
There will be a funeral in church on Monday 29th November at 1:00, followed by a burial in the 
churchyard over the A34 about 1.45, and then a separate burial in the old churchyard at about 
2.45 - so please be aware that parking in the village may be extremely limited and the village is 
likely to be very busy.   

PFA disco 
Thank you to all who helped out at the school disco. It was really well attended and made over £200 
for school. 
 
Attendance: 
The school gates open at 8:45am and the register is open until 9am. If your child arrives between 
9am until 9:05am they will be marked as late. Any time after 9:05am is unauthorised absence unless 
we have heard from you with the reason for your child not attending that day. Please email 
admin@astbury.cheshire.sch.uk by 9am or call and leave a message on the answer phone if your 

Week beginning: 
08.11.21 

Walk in love My happy mind Attendance 

Jonah John  Charlie 96.4 

Noah Molly Felicity 93.6 

Mary Elsie Archie 92.3 

Jacob Logan Charlie  95.5 

Team Points 

St Andrew St Patrick St George St David 

111 112 114 113 

Week beginning: 
15.11.21 

Walk in love My happy mind Attendance 

Jonah Rocco Bernie 97.3 

Noah Tilly Jacob 98.6 

Mary Leo  Poppy 96.8 

Jacob Freya  Josh P 94.2 

Team points 
St Andrew  St Patrick St George  St David 

121 122 122 130 

mailto:admin@astbury.cheshire.sch.uk


child is not going to be attending school, or let Miss Blythe know if you are dropping off another child 
on the school playground.  
 
Please ensure you only take your child on holiday during the school holidays. Any absence for a 
holiday during term time will be unauthorised unless it is for an exceptional circumstance, for 
example a family wedding. Please note that ten unauthorised sessions would lead to a fine.  
 
Samaritan’s Purse shoe boxes 
Thank you to all who sent in shoe boxes last week. We were pleased to send nineteen boxes to 
support families around the world and send some love in a box.  
 
PE kits: 
Please remember that the Astbury School PE kit is navy and white. Navy shorts, leggings or joggers 
with a plain white T shirt and a navy hoodie.  
 
Clubs: 
Football and outdoor explorer clubs finish this week. Coding club will finish next week – last club – 
Tuesday 30th November.  
 
Diary Dates: 
 

Week beginning 29th November Parents’ Appointments via teams 

Wed 1st December Christmas lunch 

Friday 3rd December Wear Christmas socks and bring some chocs (chocolates for 
the chocolate tombola) 

 Thursday 9th December After school until 5:30pm PFA film night – further information 
to follow 
7:30pm PFA meeting via zoom – link to be sent nearer the 
time 

Friday 10th December Wear Christmas jumpers and bring in a bottle for the bottle 
tombola 

Sun 12th December School nativity in church 11am 

Monday 13th December Pantomime in school – paid for by the PFA – thank you!  

Tuesday 14th December PFA Christmas activities in school and fun for families on the 
playground after school 

Wednesday 15th December Christingle service after school in church 
3:30pm – each child will need a Christingle if 
you are joining us for the service. Candles and 
red ribbon will be available from the 
playground nearer the time. 

 Friday 17th December School closes for the Christmas break 


